¢ Collaborative

Reform Initiative
TECHNICAL ASSISTANCE CENTER

Rescue Task Force:
One Day Course

Hosted by: Eagle River Police Department
Address: Vilas County Sheriff's Office
330 Court Street, Eagle River, Wisconsin, 54521
Date: April 14" or 15, 2020, 8:00 am—5:00 pm

The Rescue Task Force course, hosted by the Eagle River Police Department and taught by the National
Tactical Officers Association, is designed to teach students the four main methods of warm zone care
during active violence incidents. This abbreviated one-day course will discuss driving tactics as well as
a reasonable expectation for success during active violence incidents. This course will expose law
enforcement, fire, and rescue personnel operating in a warm zone environment to Tactical Emergency
Casualty Care lessons so that all participants can provide appropriate point of wounding care. For
questions, please contact Stephanie Lash at CRITAC@thelACP.org or 703.647.7236.

To register for a workshop please visit:
April 14", 2020: https:/training.ntoa.org/CourseRegistration/default.asp?num=20201910

April 15", 2020: https:/training.ntoa.org/CourseReqistration/default.asp?num=20201930

The delivery of this training by the Collaborative Reform Initiative Technical Assistance Center (CRI-TAC) is provided through a
Cooperative Agreement between the U.S. Department of Justice, Office of Community Oriented Policing Services and the
International Association of Chiefs of Police. CRI-TAC delivers customized technical assistance directly to local law enforcement and
provides quick access to resources by the field, for the field. For more information about the CRI-TAC visit
www.CollaborativeReform.org.
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